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Infant, Toddler, Preschool & School Age Programs

March 2022 Newsletter

Preschool, Toddler & School Age Summer Camp

Information available SOON!

Enroliment fills up quickly, so let us know ASAP to secure a summer spot!

In this Newsletter . . .

e Parent Education Program

e NAEYC and Grow NJ Kids

e Masks

e St Patrick's Day Celebration
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National Association for the

Education of Young Children

NAEYC Accreditation & Grow NJ Kids
We are currently working on NAEYC Accreditation and

e  Congratulations — Baby News Grow NJ Kids renewal.

This month, we will be sending out a parent survey, and we

o would greatly appreciate your participation!

There is still time to register!!

We have a couple of spaces left. {(’\
Masks
Do you want to learn about what makes your child “tick™? ~ '\ ot
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The S.T.E.P. Parent Program
(Provided in English & Spanish)
Starts on Thursday, March 10t
Email or call Gail or Pat to sign up:

We all acknowledge that we want “normalcy” to return. We
know that feelings about masks are on both ends of the
spectrum and in between. Please be assured that the Mask
admin@mtolivechildcare.org Policy will be addressed again at the March Board of Trustees
qreuther@mtolivechildcare.org meeting, and it may change at that time. Your patience is very

973-426-1525 much appreciated!
Thank You!
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We have a fun-filled day planned to celebrate

St. Patrick’s Day
and would like your child to

wear GREEN to school on Thursday, March 17th!
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Friendly Reminder

Please be sure to use caution while driving in and out of
the Center's parking lot so we can maintain safety for all

children, parents, and staff.

In the morning and afternoon, our school bus
needs ample room to pull up by the front of the
school. Some people are parking in the handicap
spaces (which should be used for anyone with a
handicap placard only).

o Also, please be sure to drive carefully while in the

parking lot. We've gotten some reports of people
driving too fast, and we want to be sure everyone
is safe.

We appreciate your cooperation!

Turn your clocks AHEAD one hour
at 2 A.M. on Sunday, March 13th, for
Daylight Savings Time.

Congratulations to the Honore Family!
Liam in our Purple Bird Room
is a Big Brother!
We are all excited to hear you
have a new baby sister!!

March is Read Across America Month!
What a great reminder about the importance
of reading to our children!



